Newsletter January 2019



Thank You to:

The Big Give Christmas Challenge Thank you to everyone who supported this year's Big Give Campaign. You helped us raise £40,000!

Southwell Co-op have donated £14,624 from their Local Community Fund.



Thank you!

Viking Challenge raised an amazing **£12,000.** Thanks to everyone involved.

Thank you to the Friends of Reach Newark who hosted the Newark Christmas Fair and thank you to everyone who came. It raised £740.

Thank you to Southwell Lions who hosted a Silver Star Diabetes screening at Newark.

Team Update

Goodbye to Katie Fear who has worked for Reach for 3 years. We wish her all the best in her now job as a Nutritionist.

Welcome to new Reach care team members – Fran Scothern, Georgina Stibbons, Amanda Beswick, Shirley Naylor, Molly Straw, Anne Johnson.

Flower Pod welcomes Sam Ward as the new Horticultural Lead.

Happy New Year from all the team at Reach!

Reaching Beyond Expectation

Well done!

Congratulations to all the Reach Care staff team for achieving a rating of

outstanding from the Care Quality Commission. We knew Reach Care was an outstanding team and now they have the certificate to prove it. Congratulation's to the whole team for their work and dedication!



Mansfield Coffee Morning, Auction and Concert

November and December were two very busy months for Mansfield with a Coffee Morning, Concert and Auction. Thank you to everyone who came!



Flower Pod sales success

Thank you to all the clients, staff and volunteers who helped put together the beautiful Christmas items as well as helping to put on some fantastic wreath workshops. Thank you also to those who made the Quirky Quiz a huge success! The event raise £1777 with support from Acton's Solicitors and Paul Bramble from Barclays.

Reach Southwell and Newark

Both Reach Southwell and Reach Newark had a busy few months before Christmas hosting a Coffee morning, Christmas Sing Along, Christmas Fair and Christmas Lunches.



Reach's First Santa Run a huge success

Thank you to everyone who came to join in or help with the Santa Run. A great day was enjoyed by everyone! Over £1000 was raised. Lorraine (pictured below) won a prize for the best dressed adult on the day.





Congratulations to Reach Care

Reach Care were presented with an award for being winners of the Aspirations 2018 SME Employer of the Year (England). This has been awarded to recognise the high quality staff training and development which Reach Care offers. Well Done!

Dates for your diary

Burns Night, Saturday 26th January

(raising funds for Reach)

Evening includes Songs and Poems, Ceilidh Dancing, Hot supper and Piper. 6.30pm, for 7pm start. Tickets cost £26, available from Reach Southwell. Call 01636 819066.

Male Voices at The Minster,

Saturday 23rd March

(raising funds for Reach)

Featuring Mansfield based Choirs with a special guest flautist. 7.30pm, tickets cost £15, available from Reach Southwell.

Sullivan's Sword, a longsword dance team have kindly offered to raise money for Reach this year. The group will be performing at various events throughout the year.



Term dates

Last day of term 18th April First day back 29th April

To stay in touch about Reach fundraising events see www.reachuk.org/opt-in

Contacts and Useful Information

Reach Southwell Prebend Passage, Southwell, Nottinghamshire, NG25 0JH Tel 01636 819066

Reach Newark Hawtonville Community Centre, St Marys Gardens, Newark NG24 4JQ Tel 01636 671939

Reach Mansfield St John's Centre, St John Street, Mansfield, NG18 1QH Tel 01623 232748

Flower Pod Brackenhurst Lane, Southwell, NG25 0QL Tel 01636 918271

Reach Care Prebend Passage, Southwell, Nottinghamshire, NG25 0JH Tel 01636 919946



